


Bugging by Ear October 8, 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]Birding by Ear and Beyond programming will be spreading our wings this Saturday, October 8, 2016. We will be meeting at 3p m at the Environmental Interpretive Center to explore the natural area in the afternoon, eat pizza, and then enjoy “Bugging by Ear” with Kyle Kandilian. Please consider joining us for any part of the 3-9p m program on the campus of the University of Michigan-Dearborn. For more information please contact Donna Posont/Coordinator of Birding by Ear and Beyond 313-220-8140



